Swaffham Town Council
Swaffham

Town Hall, 4 London Street, Swaffham, Norfolk, PE37 7DQ Market
Telephone 01760 722922
www.swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk

PLEASE REPLY TO: Richard Bishop, Town Clerk E-mail: townclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk

6t January 2021

Swaffham,
Norfolk,

I acknowledge your Freedom of Information Request dated 2" January, received today 6™ January
2021. This will be dealt with within the statutory 20-working day period from date of receipt, so a
formal response will be sent to you on or before 3" February.

I will try to get this information to you well before the statutory deadline, unfortunately your
request has come in during a particularly busy period, as | and many of our staff are only just back
to work this week after the Christmas/New-Year annual leave and we are immediately into
preparation for the first Full Council meeting of 2021 next Wednesday.

The expenditure has already been published, but only as the invoices have been paid each month,
attached to the particular month’s payments list under the Council minutes section on our
website. It is also possible that some of the expenses straddle two financial years, so it might be
difficult to find every item. We will pull the information together in one place and give you the up-
to-date figure to date in the next couple of weeks. | don’t suppose you have an e-mail address that
I could use, to send this to you?

Thank you for your comments in respect of the Christmas Lights, unfortunately we have had two
of these new lights fail over the Christmas period, but the public comments have been very
positive overall - it is good to get feedback in this regard.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Bishop
Town Clerk
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Swaffham

Norfolk (D
2™ January 2021
Dear Mr Richard Bishop

| have followed with interest the developments between Swaffham Town
Council and Breckland Council regarding the asset ‘swap" of Days Field for The
Green Britain Centre.

I understand that Swaffham Town Council following their extra ordinary zoom
meeting on Monday 14" December will be pursuing a feasibility study to
establish the viability of the G.B.C becoming a Sports/Leisure Centre for our
town.

I am sure all the previous negotiations and indeed future negotiations
have/will come at considerable cost, under the terms of the ‘Freedom of
Information Act” can you inform me of what the costs have been have so far
forS.T.C?

On another entirely different subject, | thank S.T.C. for our Christmas Lights,
the new lights on the Market Place compliment ones from previous years and
ail looks very pleasing.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Yours sincerely

.



